the RUU M school

8th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: The National School and College Leavers Show

As part of our school’s careers program, all year 11 and Green Room College pupils will be attending the National
School and College Leavers Show on Tuesday 15th November at Ascot Racecourse.

Pupils will leave The Green Room Windsor at 10am via school minibus and will return at 13:00pm. No transport
changes are necessary.

The trip will offer pupils the opportunity to interact and network with over 80 employers, colleges, apprenticeship and
training providers. Pupils will also attend employment seminars held by some of the UK's largest employers across a
variety of sectors. We believe this to be a fantastic opportunity for pupils in planning for their future.

As pupils will be communicating with potential employers, colleges or apprenticeship providers, we ask that they
come to school dressed in smart clothing. This is to prepare them for interviews they may have in the next few
months. Please let us know if you are unable to obtain smart clothes for your young person and we will source
something for them to wear.

We understand that there may be barriers to some pupils speaking and communicating with new people. Pupils will
be closely supervised and supported by staff members at all times, and will facilitate conversations if needed.

We are dedicated to our pupils’ educational and vocational careers after they leave the Green Room School and
believe there is much value to be gained in linking up with external organisations when it comes to future planning.

This is therefore a compulsory trip for all year 11 and sixth form students.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you require more information.

Daniel Jacobs
School Jobs Coach & Head of Sport



